
David Simmerman 
 

Ms. Crutchfield,
Please see the attached correspondence referencing Petro 49 Inc’s comments on the draft ORL
(AQ0057ORL01) for Petro 49 Inc’s Douglas Terminal in Juneau, AK.
The original of this correspondence (minus the enclosure) was mailed to your office via certified
mail ( Article number 7017 3380 0000 3763 5377).
If you have questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at 907-865-2325.
Respectfully,
David Simmerman | Environmental Compliance Manager | Petro Marine ServicesPhone
907.865-2325 | 2101 East 63rd Avenue| Anchorage, AK 99507
















































